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September 6, 2011

Siobhan E. Mee

Bingham McCutcheon LLP
One Federal Street

Boston, MA 02110-1726

Re: Appropriation of stopthepower.org by Advanced Power Limited (“Advanced Power”)

Dear Attorney Mee:

I write in response to your September 1, 2011 letter concerning our client's cease and desist
demand relating to your client's misappropriation of the URL “stopthepower.org.” We appreciate your
client's intent to de-register its claim to ownership of the site. Please provide us with verification that
your client has de-registered the domain name. My client has contacted Network Solutions which has
reported that the domain name is still extant.

However, we continue to strongly disagree that your client obtained the site lawfully and in
good faith. Advanced Power's appropriation of the domain, which it knew had been used to provide
information to residents opposing the power plant and knew was confusingly similar to the active site,
stopthepower.net was in violation of the federal cyber-piracy law and applicable common law. Your
client was well aware that our client had used the domain name stopthepower.org as a clearinghouse for
information for Brockton residents opposed to the power plant. Before your client appropriated the
domain, the domain site was set up to re-direct users to the stopthepower.net. Many Brockton
residents continued to go to the stopthepower.org site in the first instance. The deletion of the re-direct
information interfered with our client's ability to effectively communicate with the community and had
an adverse impact upon residents seeking the latest developments relating to the power plant.

The only logical and plausible reason for Advanced Power to have registered the domain
stopthepower.org to promote the construction of the power plant was to impede the opposition to the
power plant and confuse residents. Surely, Advanced Power could not have reasonably believed that
Brockton residents would have intentionally sought the stopthepower.org site to obtain pro-power plant
information. Even were Advanced Power to not submit content to the site, the deletion of the
forwarding information and the confusion caused by the untended site caused harm to our client and the

community.

We therefore reiterate our demand that Advanced Power immediately take all steps necessary to
de-register its claim to ownership of stopthepower.org and provide verification that it has done so. We
further demand that your client cease from disseminating false claims that it simply and innocently
picked up the domain name without knowledge that our clients had an ownership interest in the site and
that it was being utilized in connection with the communitie's efforts to disseminate information
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regarding the power plant.
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